SUBJECT LINE: Kids Heart Challenge is Here!





Hello Merritt Memorial Elementary School Families!

Kids Heart Challenge is here! Our event will take place during PE classes from March 20th – 24th. We need your help to accomplish our goal of having 100% of our families learning Hands-Only CPR, and you can help us by registering your child and spreading the word.

Our goal is to have all students register online and complete Finn's Mission. They'll even earn a free wristband for registering!

Plus, if we hit our school goal of \$10,000 Mr. Levine will get silly stringed by the top 5 fundraisers and *THE* top fundraiser will get to sit in Mr.Conlon's chair for the day!

Here's how you can help:

- Register: http://www2.heart.org/goto/MerrittMemorialElementarySchool
- Complete Finn's Mission: Watch a 2-minute video to know Hands-Only CPR, spot the signs of a stroke and more!
- Share with friends and family through social media, text and/or email



Click to learn more about what the American Heart Association is doing to make an impact in our community.

Thank YOU Merritt Memorial families for being Heart Heroes!